
Neighbourhood Watch

   The next DCA meeting is on 20th October at 8pm in St John's Church Hall.

  

   The main subject will be the setting up of a Neighbourhood Watch scheme for Danescourt.
Please make every effort to attend and bring with you any 
neighbours
who are interested in 
Neighbourhood
Watch.
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